
 

Scholastic Indie Express Ship Program 

Scholastic Trade Publishing would like to let our indie bookseller customers know that we are here to 

assist you in the transition from B&T’s exit from the retail business. We know that there are many viable 

wholesale options for you to order Scholastic books, and want to make this transition as seamless as 

possible for you so we’re offering the following for direct purchases from Scholastic: 

1) Scholastic will institute our popular HOLIDAY EXPRESS SHIP PROGRAM effective June 1st, 2019! 

Place your backlist orders directly with Scholastic between June 1st, 2019 and August 30, 2019, 

and receive express, two-day shipping for the summer! 

2) We are extending our Backlist Stock Offer to July 31st, 2019. With this offer, you have the choice 

of an additional 2% discount, or delayed billing until the extended date of October 15th. 

3) Whether you are an existing or new account with Scholastic, we are ready to assist with your 

order.  

a. For existing accounts, please contact your sales rep or Customer Service directly with 

questions or to place your order. 

b. For new accounts, we have set up a dedicated email and phone number (see below) to 

take you quickly through the new account set up process, answer any questions you 

may have and get your opening order on its way – no minimum quantity needed for 

opening order. 

c. Our credit department will work expeditiously to ensure your orders are approved and 

processed quickly. 

Customer Service email: TradeScholastic@Scholastic.com 

Customer Service phone #: 877-624-2767 

Thank you very much for your continued support of Scholastic’s publishing program, wherever you 

decide to source the books! 
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